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No Reply <no-reply@eppo.europa.eu> Thu, Feb 1, 2024 at 4:31 PM
To: "nicho.grech@gmail.com" <nicho.grech@gmail.com>

Dear Sir,

 

The European Public Prosecutor’s Office (‘the EPPO’) has carefully assessed the report you have submitted, in
accordance with the provisions of the Council Regulation (EU) 2017/1939 of 12 October 2017 implementing enhanced
cooperation on the establishment of the European Public Prosecutor’s Office (‘the EPPO’), and concluded that the
reported information falls outside its scope of competence, as provided for in Articles 22 and 23 of the said Regulation.

 

Therefore, the EPPO has no legal basis to continue with an investigation of the alleged criminal offence. The EPPO has
accordingly now closed its case file regarding this matter and will not be in a position to respond to any queries regarding
your report.

 

Please note that, for reasons of operational security, the EPPO is currently unable to process external links and e-mail
attachments.

 

Please note that when the EPPO receives duplicate or subsequent reports of information pertaining to the same matter,
whether they are sent through the same or different channels, the EPPO’s response may be in the form of one single
notification to the sender(s). Subsequent duplicate reports may not receive a response.

 

For further information about the EPPO, including its competencies and activities, we refer you in the first instance to our
website at www.eppo.europa.eu

 

Please be informed that personal data contained in your report were processed in accordance with Chapter VIII of the
Council Regulation (EU) 2017/1939 and other applicable regulatory provisions.

 

Cordially,

 

The European Public Prosecutor’s Office

 

 

Please do not reply to this message. Replies to this message are routed to an unmonitored mailbox and will not be read
or responded to

 

 

 

http://www.eppo.europa.eu/
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Unless indicated otherwise, this message is only intended for the named recipient(s). If you receive this message by
mistake, you may not use, copy, distribute or forward this message, or any part of its contents or rely upon the information
contained in it. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail or other means and delete the message.


